
 
 
 
 
 
 
      July 15, 2005 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Prince George’s County Planning Board 
 
VIA:  Steve Adams, Urban Design Supervisor 
 
FROM:   Ruth Grover, Senior Planner 
 
SUBJECT:   EYA Hyattsville Detailed Site Plan DSP-04076  
 
 
 In a fax dated July 15, 2005, the applicant requested a continuance of EYA Hyattsville Detailed 
Site Plan DSP-04076 until the September 8, 2005, Planning Board meeting. 
 
 The reason for the request is to afford time to work with the City of Hyattsville to arrive at a 
mutually acceptable design for the project. 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
 The Urban Design staff recommends that the request for the continuance of the above item be 
APPROVED and the case be continued until September 8, 2005.  


